
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 24-99349 

Lakewood Water Treatment Plant Power Improvements - Generators 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 

• The Questions section of the Invitation to Bid has been updated as follows: 
o QUESTIONS: Please submit any questions regarding this project via email to 

Purchasing@duluthmn.gov. Responses will be issued as an addendum to this 
solicitation. Deadline to submit questions is Wednesday, March 20, 2024. 
Responses will be provided by Friday, March 22, 2024. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by checking the acknowledgement box within 
the www.bidexpress.com solicitation. 
 
Posted:  March 7, 2024 
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